
 

 

 
 

www.humanrightslogo.net  

  

 

To the  
 
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights 
 
P a l a i s   W i l s o n 
 
G e n e v a 
 

 
Ref.: Pol-10-381.70/67 
Note No.: 66/2022 

 
N o t e   V e r b a l e  

 

The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Germany to the Office of the Unit-

ed Nations and to the other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments 

to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to refer to the 

letters of the Independent Expert on the enjoyment of all human rights by older persons 

transmitted on 31 January 2022 and on 16 February 2022. 

 

The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Germany is pleased to transmit 

herewith the contributions, provided by the Federal Government of Germany. 

The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Germany to the Office of the 

United Nations and to the other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the 

assurances of its highest consideration. 

 
 Geneva, 31 March 2022 
 


